&

West Michigon Regional Office

State Headquariers Legislative Office
2966 Woodward Avenue 115 West Allegan Street 1514 Wedlthy SE, Suite 242
Detrait Ml 487201 Lansinc. ML 48933 Grand Rapids, Ml 49506




solely in religious policy and devoid of any medical basis, Mrs. Mann was forced to search, at 36
weeks of pregnancy, for another hospital and another physician to provide the procedure that she
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treatment from another physician. This is unnecessary and contrary to medical standards, as well
as state and federal law. Accordingly, Mrs. Mann requests that you immediately investigate
Genesys and Ascension, and ensure that she, as well as all other patients, are not further subject
to this egregious conduct.

Factual Background
Because of her brain tumor, Mrs. Mann is unable to deliver her child vaginally due to the risk of
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which would require another episode of full anesthesia. Both options fall well below the
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have the tubal ligation.
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Last year, we warned that absent investigation by your agency, Genesys’ tubal sterilization ban
would severely compromise the healthcare of its female patients. Unfortunately, that warning
was not heeded and Mrs. Mann has suffered as a result. Please do not allow Genesys to further
subject other women to the same unnecessary mistreatment as Mrs. Mann. It has long been
recognized that religious belief is not a sufficient basis to justify harm to others. Given that
patient safety and welfare are at stake, your agency must immediately investigate Genesys and
Ascension, and take appropriate action to hold them accountable for their egregious conduct with
respect to Mrs. Mann and all others who have been harmed by this medically dangerous and
unnecessary policy. We look forward to a prompt response by your agency, and request that you
confirm receipt of this complaint by October 28, 2015, and provide notification of the steps you
intend to take to investigate this issue.

Sincerely,
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Brooke A. Tucker, Staff Attorney
Michael J. Steinberg, Legal Director
ACLU of Michigan
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